
Wesley is opening a new child care centre in the Riverdale neighbourhood. 

It is a beautiful clean space and will have new equipment and toys.  The new 
centre is a new addition being built to the Dominic Agostino Riverdale 
Community Centre, 150 Violet Dr.  Wesley is taking registrations now for 
infants, toddlers and preschoolers. Experienced, multi-cultural staff will 
welcome children in this new centre in the Spring of 2021. 


Call 905-526-7660 now or email child.care@wesley.ca to put your child's 
name on the list. You can also visit wesley.ca/childcare for more information 
and submit your child care needs using the "Child Care Inquiry form". 


Wesley Child Care - where children grow with care.
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